MAR 14 19688

Carolina Power and Light Company
HNITN: Mr. E. E. Utley
Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering
and Construction
P. 0. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-325/87-22 AND 50-324/87-22

Thank you for your letter dated January 27, 1988, concerning your commitment
for implementation of Procedure IPBS-912, Phase A documented in the above
report.

We have evaluated your request for an extension of this commitment to March 30,
1988, and found it acceptable.

Sincerely,

A9

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

cc: . W. Howe, Vice President
Brunswick Nuclear Project
&7 R. Dietz, Plant General Manager

bec: (MRC Resident Inspector
DRS Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
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